Museum

of
the
Fine Arts Research & Holographic Center

1134 W WASHINGTON BOULEVARD / CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60607
(312) 226-1007

March 3, 1981

Audrey Ushenko

Department of Art and Design
University of Illinois
408 East Peabody Drive
Champaign, IL 61820

Dear Audrey;

The Board of Trustees took up the question of whether
or not to exhibit works other than those of a holographic
nature; and, they decided that it would not be in the best
.interest of the museum to present works other than holograms.
As they stated,"...it would make our identity too fuzzy."

I am sure that you understand, and are sympathetic to the
situation.

I truly wish for you all the luck and success which

you deserve. And, thank you so much for the clipping and
your thoughtfulness to send it.

Sincerely,

I/7Er

Loren Billings
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